From: Jane Jackson

Sent: Friday, September 21, 2018 1:20 AM

To: City of London, Mayor <mayor@london.ca>; Cassidy, Maureen <mcassidy@london.ca>; Squire, Phil <psquire@london.ca>; Morgan, Josh <joshmorgan@london.ca>; Salih, Mo Mohamed <msalih@london.ca>; van Holst, Michael <mvanholst@london.ca>; Armstrong, Bill BArmstro@london.ca>; Helmer, Jesse <jhelmer@london.ca>; Hubert, Paul <phubert@london.ca>; Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca>; Ridley, Virginia <vridley@london.ca>; Turner, Stephen <psturner@london.ca>; Usher, Harold <husher@london.ca>; Park, Tanya <tpark@london.ca>; Zaifman, Jared <jzaifman@london.ca>; notricartower@gmail.com;

Corby, Mike <<u>mcorby@London.ca</u>> Subject: Reject Rezoning Application of 230 North Centre Road File OZ-8874.

Dear planning committee,

My husband and I have lived at 185 North Centre Road for 19 years. We are so disappointed to think that this council would consider allowing such a monstrosity to be built in this residential area. Tricar has carried on with their request with no regard for the impact this will have on those in the retirement community next door to their structure, or anyone else in our area. Tricar should be denied the ability to build such a large structure in this established low to medium density neighbourhood.

They have not made any compromise with the height, and find it disgusting although not surprised as this company tends to always get what it wants in London.

Please show us that you are listening and looking our for us, the neighbours of this area, that are going to be impacted so negatively, thru shadowing, and traffic, etc, by voting against this monolithic structure and forcing Tricar to bring its height down to the medium density maximum, or at the most 10 stories.

Sincerely, Jane and Scott Jackson